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MEETING NOTICE - DECEMBER 16, 1991
November 26, 1991 TO: INSTITUTIONAL FUNDS COMMITTEE NO. 8-91 RE: MEETING NOTICE
- DECEMBER 16, 1991 __________________________________________________________ The next
meeting of the Institutional Funds Committee has been scheduled for Monday, December
16, 1991, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be held in the Institute's David Silver Conference
Room, 1600 M Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. Lunch will be served following the meeting.
Please remember that space at the meeting is limited to members of the committee, or
their alternates. To assist us in obtaining an accurate registration of attendees, please
indicate in the space provided on the attached registration form if you plan to attend the
meeting, and luncheon. We look forward to seeing you on December 16. Please return the
attached form as soon as possible. Peter Meenan Chairman, Institutional Funds Committee
Attachment
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